

Maidenhead Neighbourhood Forum

Minutes of the Neighbourhood Forum Meeting held at 20.00 on 22nd June 2023

The Maidenhead Neighbourhood Forum meeting took place immediately after the AGM, at the United Reformed Church Hall, Maidenhead.

Attendance

Richard Davenport, Mark Fessey, Andrew Ingram, Sue Ingram, Mick Jarvis, Martin McNamee, Ian Rose, Nicola Stingelin, Andy Woodcock, Bob Beauchamp, Simon Bond, Jinx Dacombe, Brian Davies, David Downing, Lizzie Jones, Gareth Jones, Peter Knott, Stephen Smart, David Snelgar, Donna Stimson, Malcolm Stretten.

Discussion:

Following the formal AGM, Ian Rose, co-chair, explained how the remainder of the meeting would run. After a refreshment break, the attendees formed 'Topic groups' of interest to them in order to develop draft policies based on feedback generated by the first public meeting on March 30th and by online consultation.

People who were not at the 22nd June Meeting, but who have interest or expertise, can be co-opted into any of the groups.

Topic Groups, *Leaders* and members are as follows:

Climate and Biodiversity: *Mark Fessey, Donna Stimson, David Downing, Brian Davies*

Built Heritage *Andrew Ingram, Mick Jarvis, Nicola Stingelin,*

Design: *Andy Woodcock, Peter Knott, Stephen Smart*

Getting About: *Richard Davenport, Bob Beauchamp, Jinx Dacombe,*

Housing: *Martin McNamee, Simon Bond, David Snelgar, Lizzie Jones and Gareth Jones*

These 'topic groups' all have a team leader, and at the Forum meeting, they exchanged contact details, planned how they will work together, and when (and how) they will meet during the next month. During the remainder of June & July they will spend time researching the filtered ideas, and then report back to the management committee by August 3rd.

Links will be made available to the National & Borough Local Plans, and other relevant documents, as required.

The meeting formally closed at 21.10pm

The next Management committee meeting is due to be held on 19th July. Details to follow.